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To:
Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru:
Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From:
Amy P. Winn, CPA


Accounting Coordinator

Date:
March 20, 2012
Re:
Budget Amendment # 9
The attached budget amendment allocates the insurance proceeds from the storm damage to the Public Works Shelter on Klyce Street.  The expenditures to replace the damaged shelter were divided between the Street, Solid Waste, Fleet Maintenance, and W/S Maintenance departments; therefore, the insurance proceeds are being allocated to those departments.
